Alison Miller R.N.

23-30 Broadway Apartment 1C

Astoria, NY 11106

April 14, 2013

Dear Director of Nursing,

It was such a pleasure to meet you on Monday.  I feel that my goals as a nurse are congruent with the practices of the organization, and I sincerely hope that you feel the same way.  I would be honored to have another opportunity to meet with you about the nursing position, and to possibly meet the staff that I would be working with.  Thank you for the opportunity to interview.  I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

Alison Miller, RN
